
   

  
  

Alexander Bastykin holds briefing in Krasnodar Territory

 

  

Chairman of the Investigative Committee held today a briefing in the city of Sochi attended by heads
of Committee’s offices in Southern Federal District.

Mr. Bastrykin heard the reports by senior officials of the seventh department of the Head Office and
the Krasnodar Territory Office of the Investigative Committee on the results of the operations of the
said offices in the past 7 months. He also heard the reports by the officials of the said offices on the
progress and results of investigations into major cases. Mr. Bastrykin gave some instructions as to
the investigation of the said cases.

In addition, he awarded the head of the seventh department of the Central Office Andrei Stryzhakov
with a commemorative medal “For Taking Part in Creating Investigative Authorities in Crimea”.
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